
I grew up in Oregon and spend a great deal of time in Oregon. And while I now reside in Vancouver, much of my time and travel is 
spent in Oregon, like many who live in SW Washington.

By allowing this bill to move forward, we move one step closer to less congestion, a viable transportation alternative, less polluting - 
and most of all, safer roadways for motorcyclists.

It's the right thing to do for Oregon and motorcyclists.


